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An Academy 
 
September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Twycroos Zoo Trip – Tuesday 28 September 2021 

 

As you are aware, unfortunately we had to postpone the End of Term trips in July due to Covid restrictions. I am very 

happy to say that the trip has been re-organised for Tuesday 28 September 2021. 

 

Please see below for final details: 

 

All pupils going to Twycross Zoo should arrive in school by 8.30am and must go to the School Canteen.  Registers 

will be taken and pupils will then be escorted to the coaches. We should return to school at approximately 3.15pm.   

 

Please ensure all pupils have a packed lunch or money to buy lunch from the Zoo. Pupils will be responsible for 

their own money. Pupils who are entitled to free school meals should order their lunch from Miss T Smith, no 

later than Thursday 23 September 2021.  

 

Non-uniform is allowed for the day, and suitable clothing should be worn.  A hat and sun cream is needed if the 

weather is going to be sunny and a waterproof coat if raining.   

 

IMPORTANT: If your child has specific medical needs, please ensure they have any relevant medication i.e. 

inhaler/Epipen with them. Failure for students to have these with them on the day, may result in them not being 

able to attend the trip. We will use the emergency contact details and medical records for your child that we 

currently hold on file. If there have been any recent changes to either of these, please could you inform the school 

by Friday 24 September.  

 

I am sure the day will be a great success and the children will have a wonderful time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss T Smith 

Head of Lorien House 
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